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The Department of Environmental Protection has received the following comments on
Proposed Rulemaking: Safe Drinking Water PFAS MCI Rule (#7-569).

Commenter Information:

Jenna Flohr
(jen n a .floh r@g mail. corn)
4302 Haldane Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15207 US

Comments entered:

Clean and safe drinking water is a right not a privilege.
Manufacturers and companies need to clean up their own messes not at the expense of the
consumer.
The limits of these chemicals should be 0. I’d rather have a hard to clean pan that have health
problems the rest of my life.

No attachments were included as part of this comment.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jessica Shirley

Jessica Shirley
Director, Office of Policy
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